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Mr. Nathan Quinnell

TIME Federal Savings Bank
1601 Linceln Street
Wisconsin Rapids WI 54494

Dear Nathan,

Thanks to your gift, we are "BUILDING FUTURES TOGETHER" in which more children will be nurtured
and developed, more adults will be able to proactively take care of their health, more teens will be
provided a safe, encouraging environment and more families will be able to create a strong bond.

Throughout our years of service the John E Alexander South Wood County YMCA (SWC YMCA) and the
Boys & Girls Club of the Wisconsin Rapids Area (BGCWRA) have been an important part of the community,
your community. To meet the growing needs, the SWC YMCA and the BGCWRA must continue to invest in

areas where needs are greatest.

Your pledge of $100,000.00 to be paid over 5 years will help to build a new facility that will allow us to
provide important resources to the people who need them most and allow us to be better equipped to
fulfill the ever changing demands of our community. Your payment of $25,000.00 dated 1/29/2020 has
been received and processed. Your remaining balance is $25,000.00.

Thank you for supporting the BUILDING FUTURES TOGETHER CAPITAL CAMPAIGN, Together, we are
ensuring that south Wood County remains a community that is accessible and welcoming to ALL children,
families and seniors through programs that support their healthy development.

Best regards,

Sl

Bret Salscheider
CEO/ Executive Director
JOHN E ALEXANDER | SOUTH WQOD COUNTY YMCA

$25,000.00 dated 1/29/2020
BUILDING FUTURES TOGETHER CAPITAL CAMPAIGN

*This letter may be used as documentation of your deductible donation for the Internal Revenue Service.
No goods or services were provided in exchange for your contribution.
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